
Notes from 

Wednesday doubles league 

EGM 15th January 2025 

Location : party room opposite bowling lanes  

 

Proposed agenda by David Hill  

Seconded by Steve Rollings 

1.a  In light of the league secretary stepping down I hereby present a proposal 
accordance with league constitution that all duties pass to league president and 
treasure for the reminder of the session, until such a point as a new sectary can be 
appoint at AGM for session 2025/6 

Outcome  

David Hill was voted in as league secretary, Rowena Gallagher has stepped up from 
vice president to the role President and Steve Rollings will continue as Treasurer.  

2. Owing to time restraints and standing of the league I suggest dropping both team and 
singles knockout competition this session in order to focus on the league proper. 

Outcome 

Proposal carried there will be no team, or singles knock out competitions for the 
2024/5 session  

3. in the absence of team 14 (That’s Ball Split) I propose that any remaining games 
played by other teams against That’s Ball Split are played on a team forfeiture as per 
section 11.1 of the constitution basis  

11.1 Forfeiture. If a team fails to bowl any match and has not applied for a 
postponement as in the Postponement section, then the team attending must bowl 
all games as if actually contested.  The attending team, present to bowl, must bowl 
within 90% of their own combined league average, excluding handicap. 

Outcome 

Proposal carried, any team scheduled to play That’s Ball Split must bowl under 
section 11.1 Forfeiture conditions, meaning each bowler must achieve over 90% of 
their average each game to receive points along with the team total per game and 
overall total to coincide with the leagues 20 point system  

 

4. We have to confirm with the Centre whether they will allow us to have 13 teams rather 
than 14, if not we will have to pay the £26 from league funds. If that’s the case, we may 
(needs checking) be able to draw from any monies due to the default team and players. 

Outcome 

The bowl has given verbal confirmation that dropping to a 13 team payment basis is 
expectable, just waiting for written confirmation form own at the own….. update to 
follow  


